
 

Fall Quarterly Newsletter 
5206-58 Street, Lacombe T4L 1G9     Phone: (403) 782-6531    email: office@lacs.ca     website: www.lacs.ca 

 Our school calendar gets updated frequently!  lacs.ca/calendar   
Consider adding our school calendars to yours.  We have 3 Calendars to add:   

LCS General for assemblies...etc.  Division/Class for field trips or events that don’t 
affect the whole school, and Sports for those with students involved in JH sports.  

Welcome to the 2024/25 School Year! 
Our Theme for the Year will be:  Belonging 

 

Bell Schedule  

Warning 8:45am 

Period 1 8:50-9:30 

Period 2 9:30-10:10 

Period 3 10:10-10:50 

Recess 10:50-11:05 

Period 4 11:05-11:45 

Period 5 11:45-12:25 

Lunch 12:25-1:15 

Period 6 1:15-1:55 

Period 7 1:55-2:40 

Period 8 2:40-3:25 

Closing 3:25-3:35 

Dismissal 3:35pm 

SUN MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SAT 

1 2 3    First Day  
      of School  

4    Patrol Training 
VB: 7-9 Girl Tryouts 

5 
VB: 7-9 Boy Tryouts 

6 7 

8 9 
 

10  VB: G  (B: 11th) 
2nd tryouts@CACHS 

11  Assembly & 
Hot Dog Lunch 

12 
Junior High Retreat 

13 14 

15 16 17 18  
Education 7:30pm 

19 20  No WC Bus 21 XCRun 

22 23 24  Picture Day 
XC: WC Run 

25 26 
XC: Vikings Run 

27  NO SCHOOL 
Staff Collab. 

28 

29 30 NO SCHOOL 
National Day 

1 2 3 4 5 XC Run 

September 2024 

VB: A Teams@ RDP Tourn. 

VB: B Teams @ELJHS Tourn. 

Sabre Rattlings…  from the Principal.     Belonging: 
 

One of the foundational things I learned in my youth was the first question and answer in the Heidel-
berg Catechism. What is your only comfort in life and in death? That I am not my own, but belong in 
body and soul, both in life and in death, to my faithful Saviour Jesus Christ. He has fully paid for all my 

sins and has set me free from all the power of the devil. He also preserves me in such a way that without the will of my 
heavenly Father not a hair can fall from my head; indeed all things must work together for my salvation. Therefore, by 
his Holy Spirit he also assures me of eternal life and makes me heartily willing and ready from now on to live for him. 
 

While the entire question and answer is very rich, the idea of belonging to my faithful Saviour Jesus Christ is something 
that hits home regularly, and especially as we begin this new school year. This year, the Leadership Team has decided 
on the theme of “belonging” for Lacombe Christian School. Each of our assemblies will focus on a dimension of belong-
ing that we studied in a professional development day on belonging as it pertains to students with disabilities.   (...cont. ) 
 



 

Monday:   Tuesday:   Wed:    Thursday:    

K1, 1B, 2A, 2B, 3B, 7A, 7B, 7A, 8A 4A, 4B, 5A, 5B, 8B 9B K2, 1A, 3A, 6A, 6B, 9A 

Welcome New Families! 
We pray you feel at home at LCS and your students settle into their new classes. 

David & Rachelle den Uyl; Elise(K1) Wim & Carla DeKoning; Kade(3A), Airen(3A), Ella(5A) 
Kyle & Kasia Donald; Audrey(K1)  Christopher & Christine Giebat; Brielle(P2) 
Adam & Heather Eisses; Elanor(P1) Connor & Jenna Hinsperger; Rosalie(P1), Charlotte(P1) 
Joel & Kristen Hesselink; Avery(K1) Joel & Melissa Kok; John(6A), Colin(9A) 
Luis & Joanna Luna; Ana(K1)  Spencer & Jaime Lalonde; Finn(P1), Sawyer(2A) 
Lorne & Alida Prins; Owen(P1)  Jamie & Amanda Moen; Talia(7A), Liam(9A) 
Jeffrey & Amanda Wilson; Parker(P2) Darren & Krista Veenendaal; Maelyn(2B), Mickail(4B), Mason(5B) 
Jeff & Laura Ratzke; Julianne(9B)  Samuel & Rose Minde; Gabrielle(4B), Jonas(6A) 
Sean & Sarah Vanderhoek; Elias(P2) Christopher & Mary Schellenberger; William(P1) 

 Sabre Rattlings…  from the Principal.    Belonging.   (Continued from Pg. 1)   
We believe that these dimensions are important for each and every student at Lacombe Christian and that they reflect 
the Christian story and message. We are invited (Isaiah 55:1-7), welcomed (Galatians 3:26-29), known (1 Corinthians 
13:12), loved (1 Corinthians 13:4-8), present (Psalm 118:24), befriended (John 15:15), needed (1 Corinthians 12:12-27), 
supported (Matthew 25:35-40), cared for (Philippians 2:3-4), and accepted (Romans 15:7). Each of these dimensions 
reflect a responsibility we have to one another as brothers and sisters in Christ. But we can only respond in these ways 
because of the work of our Saviour. He has paid for our sins, set us free from the bondage of the old nature, and con-
tinues to preserve us. He perfectly reflected all these dimensions to and for us. 
 

So, as I said in my first assembly last year, the idea of believing and belonging makes a lot of sense at LCS. As  
Christians, we have belief that is rooted in the Bible and in Jesus Christ our Saviour. As image-bearers and children of 
God, we belong together in this school. It’s a great blessing that we can see in each of our classes: students helping 
each other; teachers and EAs working hard to help students grow. We belong here together because our foundation  
is the same. And, by his Spirit, we can be prepared at LCS to be heartily willing and ready to live for Him. We invite you 
to each of our assemblies, as our different grades lead us through these dimensions of belonging throughout this year. 
And we hope that each student, staff, and community member feel a sense of belonging at Lacombe Christian School 
and, more importantly, within the Christian family. 
 

New Blessings 
I want to again thank the entire LCS Community for the amazing support they have shown in the past year. Personally 
and professionally, it has been wonderful to see the love that the community has for this school that is demonstrated in 
so many ways: volunteering, sponsoring, donating, praying.  
 

We are especially grateful for the work that has been done on the West Campus with the renovation. It is looking amaz-
ing - the teachers are thankful and excited, as I’m sure the students will be too. It has been wonderful to see the work 
done by so many trades, by TriCon, and by our maintenance committee. While he may not fully appreciate it, I want to 
say a special “thank you” to Trent Scholing, who has been the point person for the maintenance committee and has 
done a great job ensuring that things ran smoothly, that contact between the school and TriCon was seamless, and that 
the schedule kept humming along. If you have an opportunity during this year, drop by and take a look at the new reno! 
 

We have a number of new staff that are joining our ranks this year. I’d also like to “welcome” them on behalf of the 
community.  Welcome to teachers: Amy Sylvester, Abigail Milgate; Kevin Debree; Pamela Jenks; and Educational Assis-
tants: Heather Polson; Sherilyn Vandervalk; Willeke Van Omme.  We are very excited that God has led them to LCS to 
share their gifts and talents with our community!   
 

On behalf of all the staff at Lacombe Christian School, we look forward to a wonderful school year, serving our Lord by 
assisting you in raising your youth that he has placed in our care. We pray that this year is a rich blessing for each of us: 
students, staff, parents, and community.     Blessings, from LCS.   Derek Hoogerdijk, Principal 

With another school year ahead of us, I am looking forward to spending time with your children  
as they come to the library. I will be in charge of classes for Grades 1-6. Mrs. Spelt will be taking 
the Kindergartens to the library and various JH teachers will take the Grades 7-9's.   
As we begin the year, please note:  ~Library days this year – 
 
 
 
 

~Remind your children to return books by their due dates (books are checked out for two weeks). 
~Automatic overdue notices are sent out weekly.  If you have been sick or away, just take note  
  of the email and return the books when you are back. 
~Students in K - 3 will be given a large Ziploc bag to protect their books from leaky water bottles,  
  wet mittens, etc. Please return library books in this bag each week. Lost or damaged books are 

the family’s responsibility to replace.  If you have any questions, please contact me: Mrs. Zuidhof (mzuidhof@lacs.ca). 

mailto:mzuidhof@lacs.ca


Welcome New Staff! 

time,  

Hello! My name is Abigail Milgate and I am thrilled to be back at LCS as a teacher. I was 
born and raised in Lacombe and attended LCS as a student over 10 years ago. After graduat-
ing, I attended Capernwray Bible School for a year before pursuing my Bachelors of Music  
Degree. Later on, I completed my after-degree in Elementary Education and my husband and I 
moved back to Lacombe. I began my teaching career at Koinonia Christian School as a Grade 
1 teacher. My goal is to ensure that each student feels capable of learning and is supported in 
pursuing their gifts and talents with the help of the Lord. My favorite verse is Psalm 28:7. In my 
free time, I enjoy music, spending time outdoors, playing card games & being with my family. 
 

Hi! My name is Amy Sylvester and I am new to LCS. I will be the Kindergarten teacher on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays this year. This will be my third year teaching Kindergarten.  
Previously, I taught full time Kindergarten on Vancouver Island where we spent all day on 
Tuesdays outside (rain, snow or sun) exploring Gods creation. When I am not teaching you 
can usually find me playing soccer, cheering on the Oilers, spending time with my friends and 
family or helping on the farm. I cannot wait to join the team here at LCS! 
 

My name is Pamela Jenks and I am really looking forward to teaching Grade 8B this year.  
I grew up in Smithers BC and after highschool I moved to the lower mainland where I got  
married, completed both my BSc and BEd degrees and taught at Abbotsford Christian High 
School. In 2022, our family moved to the Lacombe area and are enjoying our acreage. My  
husband Colin is a teacher at Lacombe Composite High School, our daughter Erin is in grade 
11 (CACHS) and Kristen is in grade 9 (LCS). As a family we enjoy camping, hiking, horseback 
riding and playing a variety of games. I am very thankful for the opportunity to teach in a  
Christian School again and being part of this community. 
 

My name is Kevin Debree, and I am so excited to be back teaching! I have spent the past 8 
years as the Camp Program Manager at Camp Rehoboth out by Gull Lake. I can’t wait to be 
the Grade 6A teacher this year!  The support and encouragement I have received since decid-
ing to come back to teaching has been tremendous and I am so thankful to be a part of this 
community. I am looking forward to helping my students become lifelong learners who are  
discovering how they can use their talents and abilities for God’s glory and in service to Him!!  
 

Hi, my name is Steve Kohlen. My wife Louise and I moved back to Lacombe a year ago to be 
closer to family, two of our sons live here with their wives and a total of 4 grand kids. My mom 
also lives here. We came from Vancouver Island, Langford to be exact. I took on the Facilities 
Manager roll for LCS after Wayne retired. This has been the most rewarding challenge & feeds 
directly into one of my favorite quotes; Matthew 18:20. I work very much alone most of the 
but, where so many are gathered in His name I am never alone, for he is with me. I'm looking 
forward to this year with all the many challenges & blessings that I will find along the way.  
 

Hi, my name is Heather Polson and I am excited to begin my first year with LCS as an educa-
tional assistant. My husband Casey and I live on an acreage east of Lacombe along with our 3 
children, Scarlett (14), Lila (12), and Elijah (8). I have spent the last 9 years homeschooling our 
kids and in recent years have enjoyed leading a small class of kids in our weekly homeschool 
co-op. This fall our youngest 2 are looking forward to attending a small, rural, Christian school 
near our home while our oldest will continue with her homeschool education. Knowing our 
Heavenly Father and being a loved daughter of His has been my greatest joy and blessing. His 
love has truly been transformational in my life. My hope and prayer for this school year is that I 
can encourage the primary students I get work with & be a witness of the love of Jesus at LCS.  
 

Hi! My name is Sherilyn Vandervalk, and I am excited to be joining the LCS community as an 
EA.  My family moved to Lacombe 5 years ago, and my kids (Asher & Chancery) both went to 
LCS for jr. high, and now it's my turn!  I really like math, and I've been tutoring students for the 
past 14 years, from learning to count, to Calculus, and everything in between.  My goal is to 
help the Junior High students to enjoy math almost as much as I do, and to help them use 
the gifts God has given them to connect with the world around them.  I love paddleboarding, 
coffee, cross country skiing, coffee, and travelling.  
 

Hi! My name is Willeke van Omme and I am excited to start this school year as an Education-
al Assistant for grades 4-6 at LCS. I live on an acreage north of Lacombe, with my husband 
Wilrik, and two daughters, Rilana (Gr.6) & Jolina (Gr.9). We moved here four years ago from 
the Netherlands. Some things that I enjoy are spending time with family and friends, riding and 
driving our Friesian horses and being around our home with the rest of our animals. I look for-
ward to getting to know the students and helping them in their way through this school year.   
“Commit your works to the Lord, and your plans will be established”. -Proverbs 16-3 
 
 
 

 

Teaching Staff 
2024-2025 

 

Mr. D. Hoogerdijk  
Principal 
 

Mr. T. VanDoesburg 
V.P./7-9 Div. Head/JHTeacher 
 

Mrs. G. Brouwer, MA 
L.S.S. Lead/Counselor/Athletics  
 

Mrs. W. Kraay 
Music Teacher 
 

Mrs. M. Zuidhof 
Library  
 

Mrs. K. Folkerts &  
Mrs. S. Wildeboer    
Playschool 
 

Mrs. K. Klugkist 
Kindergarten 1 (Mon/Wed) 
 

Miss A. Sylvester 
Kindergarten 2 (Tue/Thu) 
 

Mrs. S. Vanderhoek 
Grade 1A  
 

Mrs. S. Littel 
Grade 1B       
 

Mrs. A. Bouwman   
Grade 2A / P-3 Division Head           
 

Miss S. van Delden 
Grade 2B 
 

Mrs. A. Wierbos  
Grade 3A         
 

Mrs. K. Wagner 
Grade 3B 
 

Mrs. A. Milgate 
Grade 4A  
 

Mr. G. Noort    
Grade 4B 
 

Mrs. K. Mantel 
Grade 5A 
 

Mrs. S. Ten Hove 
Grade 5B  
 

Mr. K. Debree  
Grade 6A 
 

Mrs. J. Sauvé  
Grade 6B / 4-6 Division Head 
 

Mr. D. Allers   
Grade 7A 
 

Miss A. Morris 
Grade 7B 
 

Mrs. C. Visscher 
Grade 8A 
 

Mrs. P. Jenks 
Grade 8B 
 

Mrs. M. Noort       
Grade 9A 
 

Mr. B. Lynn 
Grade 9B, Tech Coordinator 
 

Mrs. A. Zuidhof 
Resource 
 

Mrs. K. Dykstra 
Health / Foods 
 

Mrs. B. Toornstra 
Float 



     Sabres Athletics 

 

 

Lacombe Christian School Vision Statement:  
 

“To the glory of God, by His grace, and on the foundation of His Word,  
Lacombe Christian School strives to nurture and educate children to be  

Spirit-filled disciples of Christ and responsible, discerning citizens in society.” 

2024/25 Board Members 
 

Dustin Ekkel 
-Chair 

dekkel@lacs.ca 
 

Kayla DeRegt  
-Vice Chair/Education Chair 

kderegt@lacs.ca 
 

Albert Schermers 
-Treasurer/Finance Chair 

aschermers@lacs.ca 
 

Tristan Noordhof 
-General Adjunct 

tnoordhof@lacs.ca 
 

Gwen Tiggelaar 

-Secretary 

gtiggelaar@lacs.ca 
 

Carmen Tiemstra 

ctiemstra@lacs.ca 
 

Nathan Kleefman 

nkleefman@lacs.ca 
 

Aaron Eisses 

aeisses@lacs.ca 
 

Maria Vanderwal 
mvanderwal@lacs.ca 

Board Notes… 
 

“Oh, magnify the Lord with me, and let us exalt his name together!” -Ps. 34:3 
 

On behalf of the entire school board, it is my sincere pleasure to welcome you 
all to a new and exciting year at Lacombe Christian School! We hope that 
summer was a restful and refreshing time. It is wonderful to see the school 
community come together once again. 
We are blessed with an incredible staff, which has grown to include 4 new 
teachers (Pamela Jenks - 8B, Kevin Debree - 6A, Abigail Milgate - 4A, Amy  
Sylvester - K2) and 3 new Educational Assistants (Heather Polson, Willeke Van 
Omme, and Sherilyn Vandervalk). As a board, we have been busy through the 
spring & summer visiting new families. We would like to extend a warm wel-
come to the 18 new families who joined the LCS community! We pray that  
you and your families will feel at home quickly.  
The West Wing Renovation was a huge undertaking this summer, and the  
results are stunning! We are so thankful for the time and effort our Mainte-
nance Committee has poured into this project! This space will be a blessing  
to our school for years to come. 
Please pray for Lacombe Christian School, our students, staff, families,  
committee members and board members as we start the school year, and 
throughout the coming months. The board would like to encourage conver-
sation and communication, so please feel free to reach out or send an email  
if you have any questions related to school policies.  
May this year be filled with joy, learning, and a deep sense of belonging for 
each and every one of you. 
 

In Christ, On Behalf of the Lacombe Christian School Board 
Gwen Tiggelaar, Board Secretary  

 

The number one purpose for our students to be  
involved in extra-curricular sporting activities is to  

allow opportunities that encourage the use of their  
God-given talents and abilities outside the classroom,  

aiding in the development of several key areas:  
Character, Patience, Humility, Work Ethic, Teamwork,  

Christian Leadership, Competition, and Sportsmanship.   
Hockey sign-up forms for both K-5 and 6-9 were included the open house  

paper packages.  Junior High Students were given information about the cross 
country and volleyball.  Tryouts are underway and teams will be made soon. 

Other Staff 
 

Jack Oudman 
Business Admin. 

 

Fiona Prins 
Secretary 

 

Alison Niemeijer 
Development Officer 

 

Steve Kohlen  
Facilities Manager 

 

Educational  
Assistants 

 

Rebecca Bikker 
Charlene Gallagher 

Natalie Holoboff 
Heather Polsen  

Wilma Spelt 
Kelly Tiemstra 

Noella Van Doesburg 
Willeke van Omme  
Sherilyn Vandervalk 

 

JH Students will once again be  
fundraising by selling boxes of delicious 

apples & pears.  The format has now 
changed to individual online ordering.  

More details to follow! 

Picture Day: Tuesday, September 24th 
If your child is in Playschool or Kindergarten on a different day, 

we will give you a scheduled time to come in together as a class.  
In the past everyone received a class photo, but this year you 
will only receive a class photo if you put in an order for photos 

after you have received your proofs.  Retakes: Wed, October 23. 

mailto:lsalomons@lacs.ca
mailto:kderegt@lacs.ca
mailto:aschermers@lacs.ca
mailto:cdegier@lacs.ca
mailto:kluymes@lacs.ca
mailto:lsalomons@lacs.ca
mailto:lsalomons@lacs.ca
mailto:lsalomons@lacs.ca
mailto:lsalomons@lacs.ca


ALLERGY ALERT POLICY:    
 

  NO Peanuts/Peanut Butter                
       NO Peanut Products 

Student Safety:  Our school safety  
patrols work hard to help students cross 
58 Street safely. Parents need to set a  
good example by using crosswalks and 
encouraging children to follow the same 

example. Do not cross between buses!   

PARKING:  Drop off & Pick up 
You are reminded that there is no  

parking permitted on the street in front of 
the school buildings before school and  
after school as buses will be coming in.  
We recommend parking on the East or 

South side of the East campus play-
ground when picking up children.  

PLEASE DO NOT block our neighbours’ 
driveways.  We want to be good neigh-
bours in our community, and ensure we 
are not illegally infringing on their ability 
to enter/exit their properties.  Also, any  

vehicles parked on school property  
are not allowed to move until ALL  

buses have left.  No double parking is 
allowed on the West Campus by gym-

nasium, use only marked parking stalls.  

2024 Spring Drive 

Total Contributions to July 31:   

Grandparents’ Newsletter:  
  

Grandparents receive their own news 
2 times per year.  If you know of any  
students’ Grandparents who do not 

receive the newsletter and would like 
to start, let the office know.  

403.782.6531 / development@lacs.ca 

 Financial Statement for     :        JULY  2024. 

Revenue                            + $48,628.83 

Expenses                           - $815,824.53 

Net Income                        =  ($767,195.70) 

Book Balance (July 1)       + $960,435.30 

Book Balance (July 31)     = $193,239.60 

Bank Balance (July 31)  $22,924.60 

Outstanding Deposits        + $0.00 

Outstanding Cheques        - $29,685.00 

Book Balance (July 31)     =  ($6,760.40) 

Savings Account (July 31) = $200,000.00 

Communication:   
                        We will be using Remind to contact you for  

attendance, school cancellations and other important information.   
If your child is ill or has an appointment, please inform the office  

and the teacher first thing each morning by sending a text through  
remind. It is a private message between the recipient and you.   

School Bus Reps for Prairie Bus Lines 
LC1: Sandra VanderVlugt – 403-505-9191 
LC2: Dale Boeve – 604-302-9654 
LC3: Adrian Schermers – 403-304-7868 
LC4: Philip Den Oudsten – 403-396-5028 
LC5: Mike Oudman – 403-391-2515 
LC6: Bart Kleinlugtenbeld – 403-872-6640 
LC7: Bart Kleinlugtenbeld - 403-872-6640 

*If Wolf Creek Buses are not running due to weather, then Prairie Bus 
Lines will not run either.  Also note: for liability purposes, Prairie Bus  
Lines will only allow students that are registered on their bus to ride.  
(No unregistered riders will be allowed to go home on a friend’s bus) 

 

Thank You to the Building Blocks Thrift Store  
for their continued support of  LCS!  

  
 

We sincerely appreciate the Thrift Store Board Members 
who support and believe in Christian Education,  

the employees & volunteers who graciously keep the 
store operating and the bountiful donations that flow into 

the store.  May God continue to Bless your vision.   
 

Last School Year, we received $50,000! 

A Reminder about the East Campus Security System…   
The East Campus (Playschool - Gr. 3) has a security system on the 
front doors with a code needed for access to the building during school 
hours.  If you need the code, please request it from the school office.  
Parents must escort their child(ren) to the door to ensure they 
gained entry, we do not want our little ones to be locked out!  
Please do not disrupt classes to gain access by knocking on a window, 
and we ask that you do not share this code. For parents already  
familiar with the system, the code is the same as it was last year.  

Hot Lunches:  This program is run by parent volunteers.  Students 
have the opportunity to receive a hot lunch once a month by ordering 
from the menu.  This is a google form that will be sent out for families to 
order online. Ordering and payment will be just once for the whole year.  

Liability Insurance:  For those individuals that drive for any school 
outings, including sporting events or field trips a form is required to be 
filled out (was sent home).  Please ensure that you have adequate 
insurance, which is in the amount of ($2 million is preferred).   

Volunteering:  Please fill out the online form to indicate how you are 
able to help at the school.  Throughout the year, we will also send out 
extra requests for help as we need it!  Thanks in advance for your help! 



Please support our Newsletter Sponsors! 

 

 

#1 5034 49 Street  

Lacombe, AB  T4L 2G8  

 

Cell: 403-391-3989     RR # 3 
Phone:  403-782-6773             Lacombe, AB 
Email: phantomgarbage@hotmail.com               T4L 2N3 

Barton & Amanda Ten Hove 

 

This year, just by purchasing your groceries at Sobeys, 
with giftcards purchased at the office,  

LCS received $2025.00! 
Please continue to support LCS through this great fundraiser!   

To get your giftcards, stop in at the office! 

  Quality Pre-Owned Items:  
Clothing & Footwear 

Furniture & Household 
Sporting Goods 

Books & Toys 
Seasonal  

403.782.9511  Volunteers Welcome!  To donate items, please drop them off inside the back door during store hours.  

5111 -  50 Ave, Lacombe 
 

Tuesday - Friday 9:30am - 5pm  
Saturday 11am - 4pm 

         Closed Sundays, Mondays &  
Saturdays of long weekends 

 

http://www.lacombedental.com/ 



 Breads, buns, cakes, cup cakes, cake pops, cookies, PIES, muffins, cinna-
mon buns, Frozen Pizza's, Pizza crusts, Ravioli, Perogies, pizza pockets, 
Lemon squares, Nanaimo Bars, Brownies, Cheesecake (4 flavors), Skor 
Bar cake, Butter tarts, Tart shells, pie shells, Stroopwaffles and Baklava. 

 

5100 Wolf Creek Dr. 
Lacombe, AB. 
403-789-8432 
 

Special Orders available for all celebrations! We can also cater to Dairy, Egg, Soy, Nut, Corn and other food allergies.   

Gerie Ijzerman, OWNER 
 

403.789.2018  
5113-50 Avenue, Lacombe AB   
dutchessflwrs@gmail.com     
www.dutchessflower.ca 

FRESH FLOWERS  
PLANTS   

 HOME DÉCOR 

 

(403) 786-9240  
3709 53 Avenue   

Lacombe AB T4L 0A1  

Residential - Commercial - Agricultural 
Sales - Service - Installation 

Claire Talsma 
403-782-4564 (H)  / 403-872-1108 (C) 

cctalsma@gmail.com 

 

Specialized Adult Assessments and Play-Based Pediatric Therapy 
 

825-640-8326  
www.legacyrehab.ca 
admin@legacyrehab.ca 

Physical Therapy  -  Occupational Therapy  -  Speech Therapy  -  Kinesiology 

  Edwin Niemeijer 
Journeyman Carpenter 

403.348.3667 
windmillcarpentry@gmail.com 

- General Contracting - Renovations - Finish Carpentry - Big or Small - 

Physiotherapy  -  Occupational Therapy  -  Speech Therapy  -  Kinesiology 

Specialized Adult Assessments & Play-Based Pediatric Therapy 
 

825-640-8326  
5206-51 Ave Unit 101, Lacombe, AB 
www.legacyrehab.ca  admin@legacyrehab.ca 

tel:403-789-8432
http://legacyrehab.ca/
mailto:admin@legacyrehab.ca
http://legacyrehab.ca/
mailto:admin@legacyrehab.ca

